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AM/LH 
 
27 May 2016 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
To celebrate our Pirate themed Writing Week, we will be offering a pirate-themed menu on 
Thursday 9 June 2016.  The menu is shown on the back of this letter. 
 
We would like to invite all children who normally bring a packed lunch, to have this special lunch.  If 
you would like your child to have this Pirate Lunch, please complete the slip below and send it to 
school in a named envelope containing £2.00.  Please write ‘Pirate Lunch’ on the front and return 
on the first day back at school Tuesday 7 June 2016. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr A Miller 
Headteacher 
 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 

PIRATE LUNCH – THURSDAY 9 JUNE 2016 
 
 
My child __________________________________ in class ______________________ normally 
has a packed lunch but would like a Pirate Lunch on Thursday 9 June 2016. 
 

 My child would like a Pirate Lunch and enclose £2.00 (for children who are in Year 3,4,5,6 
and not on Free School Meals) 

 

 My child is entitled to a Free School Meal 
 

 
 
Signed_________________________________________ Date ________________________ 
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